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I contacted IT and the issue was tracked down.  IT checked the event dates for the waitlist purge and they did occur over the weekend.  Although 
the database logs showed that the streaming (from the Banner tables to Discoverer) had completed, some tables took a very long time to 
complete.  This time lag was the cause in the difference between the actual transactions and what was available in ODS reports yesterday.  This 
change means that BC is at 99.9% of its Spring 2015 FTES target (NOT 100.6%). 
 

 


